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RHT Health Trust Manager Pte. Ltd. (in its capacity as trustee-manager of RHT Health Trust ("RHT")) 
(the "Trustee-Manager") refers to the announcement dated 7 April 2019 relating to the notifications 
from Fortis Healthcare International Limited ("FHIL"), a controlling unitholder of RHT, and Stellant 
Capital Advisory Services Private Limited ("Stellant"), the sole shareholder of the Trustee-Manager, in 
relation to the commencement of discussions with various parties to explore the possibility of a sale of 
their interests in RHT and the Trustee-Manager, respectively (the "Potential Sale"). FHIL and Stellant 
are both wholly-owned subsidiaries of Fortis Healthcare Limited ("Fortis"). 
 
The Trustee-Manager wishes to announce that it has received a notification from Fortis that an open 
invitation had been extended to interested parties to submit proposals in connection with the Potential 
Sale. Following the evaluation of proposals with professional advisors, preliminary discussions were 
held with interested parties. However, no firm proposal which was commercially viable was received by 
Fortis, FHIL and/or Stellant, and no agreement (binding or non-binding) has been reached by Fortis or 
any of its subsidiaries with any of these parties in connection with the Potential Sale or any other 
transaction involving RHT and/or the Trustee-Manager. Fortis, FHIL and Stellant have therefore ceased 
to actively explore other options for RHT and/or the Trustee-Manager.  
 
Notwithstanding the above, the Trustee-Manager will continue to consider various options available for 
RHT, including identifying any possible new business for RHT which is able to satisfy the requirements 
of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited ("SGX-ST") for a new listing, or the winding up 
of RHT. As stated in paragraph 4 of the announcement dated 15 January 2019 relating to the completion 
of the disposal of the entire asset portfolio of RHT, Unitholders should note that Rule 1018(2) of the 
Listing Manual of the SGX-ST provides, inter alia, that the SGX-ST will remove RHT from the Official 
List if it is unable to meet the requirements for a new listing within 12 months from the time it became a 
cash trust, and that the Trustee-Manager may apply to the SGX-ST for a maximum six-month extension 
to the 12-month period if it has already signed a definitive agreement for the acquisition of a new 
business, of which the acquisition must be completed in the six-month extension period. 
 
The Trustee-Manager will, in compliance with its obligations under the Listing Manual of the SGX-ST, 
make the appropriate announcement(s) on SGXNET as and when there are further developments.  
 
Unitholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution in trading of the Units of RHT and 
to refrain from taking any action which may be prejudicial to their interests. Unitholders and potential 
investors should consult their stock brokers, bank managers, solicitors or other professional advisers if 
they have any doubt about the actions that they should take. 
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